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＜Delegation from Tsinghua University visited UOEH＞ 
On Monday, January 20, a total of 34 graduate students and faculty members from the Healthcare Administration 
Program at Tsinghua University, China visited UOEH as part of the Kitakyushu Medical/Welfare tour. At UOEH, 
following an introduction of our university and laboratories, we provided visits to university and hospital facilities. 
Many questions raised by the participants have led to lively Q&A sessions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Introduction of UOEH by Prof. Yoshiya Tanaka     Visit to the Center for Stress-related Disease Control and Prevention 

 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Trying on a vest with an electric cooling fan          Introduction of a local exhausted ventilation system 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Delegation from Tsinghua University 


